Youth Parliament 

Each class has a representative on the Youth Parliament, and we meet every other week to discuss different issues and themes. There is an opportunity in class for the representatives to ask the rest of their class what they think about different issues. This is then brought back to the Youth Parliament and discussed.

It is very important for the children to feel that they have a voice in school and give them opportunities to make suggestions about what could be changed and ask questions. Recently they have instigated changes in the cutlery that is available at lunchtime and planned and delivered an assembly on inclusion. The group meet termly with Mrs Atkins to put forward their ideas. They are in the middle of organising ‘Kindness Week’ and hope to lead one of the assemblies that will launch it. The group are enthusiastic; as time goes on, the idea that all pupils at the school have a role at the forefront of positive change, will become embedded. 
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